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Dear Sirs,

SMJ Leach - unique reference  20026220

I have the following concerns about the Agenda as set for the
Preliminary Meeting.

I wish the Examining Authority to take into account the matters as set
out below at the Preliminary Meeting:

Agenda Item 2: I would consider that the Applicant's proposed changes to
the DCO application alter some of the Principal Issues as referred to in
Agenda Item 4. As a result Agenda Item 5 should be considered before
Agenda Item 4.

I do not understand why the proposed changes to the DCO application were
made at such a late stage. It indicates that EDG had not been taking
heed of the comments made by the participants in their responses to the
various Stage Consultations.

Agenda Item 4:  Matters of serious concern which should be considered as
Principal issues are the question of coastal erosion, and specifically
climate change/warming.The development will result in huge volumes of
carbon emissions which have been under estimated by the Applicant.

I would ask the Examining Authority to specificallt address the
cumulative impact of the various proposed developments on traffic
volumes.At present these comprise the Scottish Power Renewables,
Sizewell C and the numerous housing developments  The increased traffic
will have an impact on the environment and create noise and air pollution.

Agenda Item 5:    I do not think that it is possible to properly
evaluate the Principal Issues until the outcome of the Planning
Inspectorate's cosideration of the changes proposed by the Applicant
after submission of the DCO are known.

Agenda Item 6:    It is noted that due to the Council elections taking
place in May the County Council will be in 'purdah', and so wil lnot be
permitted to participate in this process until after the election. In
view of the fact that we are due to come out of lockdown in June I would
ask that the timetable be delayed for a period of at least six weeks.

In the event that any part of this email is not relevant please
disregard that part only.

Regards,

Stephen Leach




